SPECIAL MEETING
City of Marysville, Marysville, Kansas, September 19, 2023

Members of the Governing Body of the City of Marysville were called to order in a special
meeting at 6:00 p.m., on the date and at the place listed above with Mayor Barnes opening
the meeting. City Clerk Holle was also present.

Council members answering present to roll call were Frye, Keating, Snellings, Beikman,
Goracke, Price, Behrens, and Throm. A quorum was present.
The call, signed by eight of the eight council members present, read as follows:

We, the undersigned councilmembers of the City of Marysville hereby respectfully
request that you call a special council meeting of the members of the governing body of
said City to be held at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday September 19, 2023, at the Marysville City
Hall for the following purpose:

Discuss information needed for a brochure advertising for a City
Administrator.

The Council discussed information gathered for hiring a City Administrator. The
Council discussed the information that had been collected by council members. In order to
make a more informed decision about the administrator’s salary and the effect on the
budget CM Goracke moved, CM Keating seconded to request the budget books for the 2024
fiscal year be printed and distributed to the council. Motion carried unanimously. The SGR
group representative will call each individual council member and ask them the same six
questions which were sent to each council member. CC Holle will send the phone numbers
and availability of each council member to SGR. CM Keating moved, CM Goracke seconded
to send all the information CM Keating gathered to SGR for their review along with the
information that is provided on the original request. Motion carried unanimously. CM
Keating requested a QR code be added to the advertisement which links to the Marysville
Minute. That request will be sent to SGR. The Council decided the logo to be used on the
brochures and advertisements will be the red and black squirrel and pony rider letterhead.

Mayor Barnes asked the council if they would like to hire an interim City Administrator.
Consensus was to look for an Interim City Administrator. CC Holle will check with the
League of Kansas Municipalities if they offer this service.

At 6:41 p.m., CM Keating moved, CM Snellings seconded to adjourn the meeting. Motion
carried unanimously.

CINDY HOLLE
City Clerk



